
 

Virginia Legislature Passes Education Savings 

Accounts Bill 

Jason Bedrick 

March 7, 2016 

Great news in Virginia via Virginia Delegate Dave LaRock’s office: 

Parental Choice Education Savings Accounts HB389 has passed the Senate with a 20-19 vote, 

and is heading to the Governor! 

Richmond, VA – Today, the Senate voted 20-19 to pass House Bill 389, which will establish 

Parental Choice Education Savings Accounts for children with special needs. After hearing 

impassioned debate, legislators asking for help for children with special needs, who are 

sometimes ill-served in a public school setting, won the day. The Governor will now decide if 

this will become law in Virginia. 

Dave LaRock, the patron of House Bill 389 commented,“Education Savings Accounts offer 

educational opportunity to children with special needs, regardless of their circumstances in life. 

These unique children often face challenges which most will never fully appreciate. We owe it to 

them to provide access to academic resources best suited for their particular needs. We are 

working to lower the barriers so these kids can reach their full potential.” 

LaRock added, “Parental Choice Education Savings Accounts are a proven example of problem 

solving through smart innovation, not endless appropriations. American voters overwhelmingly 

support school choice programs for good reason. It’s time to give the people of Virginia what 

they are asking for, more education freedom through Education Savings Accounts.” He 

added, “Most important of all, through these accounts, countless parents and children with 

disabilities in Virginia will be given the help they desperately need.” 

Education Savings Accounts are supported by former Virginia Secretary of Education, Gerard 

Robinson; former U.S. Deputy Assistant Secretary of Education, Dr. Barry Stern; former 

Virginia State Board of Education Vice President and former Virginia Delegate, Winsome Sears; 

current and former School Board members from around the Commonwealth; as well as several 

candidates for statewide office in Virginia. 

While the victories in both chambers of the legislature are deserving of Matt Ladner’s patented 

BOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOMs, the bill still faces one very large obstacle: Gov. Terry 

McAuliffe. Will he do what’s right for Virginia students with special needs? We shall soon find 

out… 
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